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As the UK passes another key milestone in the easing of lockdown restrictions, we’re pleased to once again 
able to enjoy indoor hospitality and attend larger events. It’s great to see businesses able to trade again, 
and to be able to meet with our family and friends.

With that in mind, it’s important not to forget the threat to the UK from terrorism remains at ‘substantial’, 
which means an attack is likely. The easing of restrictions and large gatherings will create potential targets 
for terror attacks, so now is the time to be extra vigilant and ACT if you see or hear something that doesn’t 
feel quite right.
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In the meantime, if you see or hear anything that could be terrorist-related, trust your instincts and call the 
confidential hotline on 0800 789 321.

And if you think you’ve seen someone acting suspiciously, or you see a vehicle, unattended package or bag 
that could be an immediate threat, move away and call 999 immediately.

This is a perfect time for all GUK staff, especially our front-line operatives, to refresh your knowledge 
by completing or re-doing the ACT (Action Counters Terrorism) Awareness e-learning programme. 
This course will equip you with the knowledge you need to spot the signs of suspicious behaviour 
and know what to do in the event of a major incident. You can access ACT Training via the GUK My 
Pathway training portal and it’s quick and easy to complete.


